


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
John Bowman, of Edmond, was named Director of Capital Programs for the Oklahoma Department of 
Transportation in late September. He has more than 20 years of experience with ODOT, most recently 
as the Division Engineer for the Planning and Research Division. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tim Tegeler, of Norman, was named Director of Engineering for the Oklahoma Department of 
Transportation in late September.  He joined ODOT in 1985 and served as Division Engineer for the 
Roadway Design Division before assuming his new role.  


